
 

DRESS REHEARSAL 

  
Dress rehearsal will be held on Sunday, June 3rd  at Curtis Peterson 

Auditorium. I will need everyone to be there no later than 9:30am. We 

will begin with the finale and then run through the show in order it will 

be for recital. Once your child is done with ALL of their performances 

you may leave. Please expect to spend the majority of your morning at 

the auditorium. Moms or dads will be allowed to stay if they are taking 

their child home. No outside public will be allowed to view this 

rehearsal. NO ONE will be allowed to stay in the auditorium between 

the dress rehearsal and the recital. There will be no seat saving. Doors 

will close and be re-opened for recital. Please check the bulletin board 

for the show line up. 


